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Principal’s report

Athletics

Congratulations to our athletes who competed at the Clarence District discus and 1500m events at Junction Hill
on Tuesday. Lyla, Eligh, Cooper, Lacey, Charlotte, Kobi, Ryan and Tara were successful in gaining places at the
Mid North Coast carnival which 1s scheduled to be held in Coffs Harbour. At the moment we don’t know 1f this
carnival will go ahead.

Tomorrow we have a large group of students representing the Clarence Small Schools in all the other athletics
events at Junction Hill. Events start at 9:15 so competitors will need to be there before 9am. We wish them all
the best! Parents are asked to check i using the Service NSW app and remain outside the oval at all times.

Uniform

It 1s always great to see our entire student group decked out in full school uniform. Parents are reminded that the
school jumper 1s to be royal blue. Occasionally these will be in the wash and a child may need to wear a non-
uniform jumper and if this 1s the case parents are asked to send a note to explain.

Attendance

1009% attendance 1s expected of all students unless they are sick or have a valid reason which has been
communicated to the school. If your child 1s away sick, please send i a note when they return or phone the
office so that absences can be recorded as ‘explained’.

Sports Ability

Our Sports Ability program, involving children experiencing wheelchair sports, which was to be held at school
this week has had to be postponed due to travel restrictions. It has been rescheduled for Wednesday 1™ and
Wednesday 15" September.

NAIDOC celebrations

Our planned NAIDOC celebrations with the Gurrawin performers will be going ahead next Friday as planned!
Students are able to dress in the colours of the Aboriginal flag and a free BBQ lunch and recess will be provided.
Unfortunately this year parents are not able to attend due to you know what.

Support for bushfire affected famikes

The Foundation for Rural Regional Renewal and Social Futures organisations have provided a lmited number of
Target gift vouchers to be distributed by our school among families who were adversely affected by the
2019/2020 bushfires. If your family lost infrastructure such as sheds or fences or vehicles, please get in touch with
myself or Rhonda before next Friday, July 30". There are no forms to fill out and recipients of the vouchers are
kept confidential.

Cheers,
Andrew




CANTEEN: TERM 3

Aug 2nd Jessica Fahey & Kirby Gordon
Aug 9th Sue Owen & Emma Huntley

Aug 16nd Emma Anderson & Emma Farmer
Aug 23rd Vasti Cowan & Jennah Wood
Sept 6t Rachael Moss & Kirby Gordon

If you would like to join our merry group of
canteen helpers, can please contact the school
66473121

COMING EVENTS - TERM 2

July 23?1 Clarence District Carnival

July 29ttt  School Photos. All envelopes must
be returned prior to the day.
Sibling envelopes available from the
office.

July 30th NAIDOC DAY - a wonderful day
planned
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AT PCYC GRAFTON WE OFFER A WIDE

VARIETY OF AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES
THESE INCLUDE:
LEARN TO PLAY -
NETBALL, BASKETBALL & VOLLEYBALL
GYMNASTICS
PARKOUR
TRAMPOLINING
TUMBLING
BOXING



https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.huffingtonpost.ca%2F2015%2F09%2F11%2Fcrazy-hair-day-ideas_n_8123282.html&psig=AOvVaw1Q5O4yvhrXx806TPCIP9rX&ust=1623982472914000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJi6_6jMnfECFQAAAAAdAAAAABAU

